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This bill should be opposed to because it will be detrimental to the healthcare 

workers and patients in Oregon. Oregon benefits from having competitive wages as it 

brings staff from all areas and provides incentive to work in a highly stressful and 

demanding career field. Without this financial 

incentive many people are and will be leaving the career field. Oregon must not put 

caps on potential wages. 


